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WOULD YOU LIKE TO WORK AS A HEALTH CARE ATTENDANT?
IT IS TIME TO LET US KNOW!

Baie-Comeau, February 9th, 2021 — The Centre intégré de santé et de services sociaux (CISSS) de la
Cote-Nord invites people who would like to take training to become a health care attendant in a CHSLD to
express their interest by February 28t, 2021, by sending an email to Majorie Forest, personnel officer, at
majorie.forest.09cisss@ssss.qouv.qc.ca.

The 375-hour training course, which lasts three months, could be available across the whole territory if
there are enough participants. People registered to the skills training certificate to become health care
attendant in a CHSLD will receive a $9,210 scholarship, as long as they commit to work for the CISSS de
la Cote-Nord for a year. This corresponds to a $760 per week salary!

Training should start around mid-March. Those interested can take part in an online information session,
held via Zoom on Thursday, February 11t, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86428586011.

You can also contact Majorie Forest for more information:
majorie.forest.09cisss@ssss.gouv.qc.ca.
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